

Bransgore Church of England Primary School

Ringwood Road, Bransgore, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 8JH
T: 01425 672272 Fax: 01425 674554 www.bransgoreprimaryschool.co.uk
Head Teacher: Mr. Paul Brown





Dear Parents/Carers,

We have taken the decision not to have crackers at our Christmas dinner this year.

We are not trying to be Scrooges but we felt that 350 Christmas crackers will generate a lot of plastic waste and we are doing all we can to try to think of ways to reduce this in school.

Children are welcome to wear a festive head band / hat that they may already have at home or instead, could we ask that you encourage your little ones to make themselves a paper hat from a single piece of A4 paper or tissue paper and bring it in to school to wear at the Christmas dinner tomorrow, Thursday 5th December.

The paper hat can be decorated how you wish (no plastic additions please!) and we will then celebrate in style without lots of waste. The paper hats can then be recycled after the dinner.

Thanks so much for your help and support with this.

Mr. Brown

